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GRAPES
Please can any grapes sent into school

be please cut lengthways, especially

for younger children.

MAY BANK HOLIDAY 

School will be closed on

Monday 6th May for the

bank holiday.

SICKNESS AND DIARRHOEA

This is a reminder as per the NHS

guidelines, any child with sickness

and diarrhoea must remain absent

from school for 48 hours following

the last episode of illness.



NEWS

R ICHMOND

Dear parents and carers, 

Each class received a present last week - a brand new book to read at story time! The children

were really excited to see which book they had been given and are really enjoying listening to the

stories unfold. When each class finishes their book, they will wrap it up and pass it on to another

class.  Reading for pleasure is so important. Please ask your child what they have been reading and

they'll tell you all about it!

At the end of their Beachcombers topic, year 2 learned about water safety in a PSHE lesson. They

all received a certificate for remembering the four steps to water safety, as well as recalling lots

of facts about the RNLI, who are celebrating their 200th anniversary this year. As they learned

about the amazing work done by this charity, they wanted to do something to raise money for

them. The children came up with the idea of making crispie cakes to sell to the rest of the school,

made the cakes, advertised the sale and sold the cakes at the end of last term. They worked so

hard for such a good cause and raised over £80. We are very proud of their knowledge of water

safety and their amazing contribution to such a good cause. Well done year 2! 

To kick off their Connected Learning theme, year 6 got hands on with their learning by dissecting

a lamb’s heart. The children worked in groups and helped each other to locate and explore the

different components, from the heart strings to the different chambers. All in all, I think the

children will agree, it was certainly a memorable experience!

Kind regards,

Emma Clark

Headteacher
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ATTENDANCE
Well done to 4MC who achieved 100%

last week.

Whole school attendance fell 

slightly to

95.97% which is close to our 97%

target.

PARENTPAY
Please can any Parentpay balances for

dinner money and contributions for

trips be settled asap.

Any issues with this please contact the

office.

SCHOOL LOTTERY

Support our school for only

£1.00 per ticket with the chance of winning

either :-

 iPHONE 15 Pro Titanium or 

£1,000 cash.

Simply visit:-

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/

school/richmond-primary-school

SCHOOL COUNCIL 25TH APRIL
The School Council meeting on 25th April has

been cancelled.

A message to all children involved has been

sent via School Jotter.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/richmond-primary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/richmond-primary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/richmond-primary-school
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DATES FOR THE

DIARY

SPARKLE & SHINE COLOUR DASH 

On Friday 3rd  May the children

will be invited to participate in the

colour dash at school. A separate

letter and sponsorship form will

be sent home with children.

SCHOOL MENU CHANGE 

Tuesday 7th May - change of menu  

due to the Bank holiday.

Margarita pizza, half a jacket 

and veg 

       or

Tomato pasta and veg 

​

​CLEANER VACANCY

School have a cleaner vacancy the

deadline is 3rd May.

https://www.eteach.com/job/school-

cleaner-1398960

https://www.eteach.com/job/school-cleaner-1398960
https://www.eteach.com/job/school-cleaner-1398960
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DIGITAL LEADERS FUTURE DATES 

Mondays 3.20-4.15

13th May - Year 4

20th May Year 5 and 6

3rd June - Year 4

10th June - Year 5

17th June - Year 6 

PLEASE COLLECT AT 4.15PM

EY/ YEAR 1 PHONICS FOR FAMILIES

Family Sessions will be 9-9.30am on the

following date:

Wednesday 1st May

LOST PROPERTY

If your child has recently lost a coat,

we have several yet to be claimed in

the school lost property.

Please contact the school office.
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LITTLE DRAGONS BOOKSHOP

Just a reminder that our 

Little Dragons Bookshop is open to

children from 

EY-YR 1 -Mon lunch

YR 2-6 -Fri lunch

Prices are between 50p-£1.00

SCHOOL LOTTERY 

Our school lottery plays every week,

even during the school holidays, so you

can support us all year round! You can

choose to play for a month or

continuously, your choice. Prizes of up

to £25,000 can be won (depending on

the number of players). 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

ONGOING SCHOOL

ACTIVITIES

EMPATHY AUTHORS BOOK COLLECTION

We need your help!!!

We would like to raise funds for a collection of

empathy related books to help support the teaching

of diversity and inclusion.

If you would like to donate, simply visit:

https://supportyourschool.org.uk/richmond-primary-

school/empathy-primary-book-collection-

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/
https://supportyourschool.org.uk/richmond-primary-school/empathy-primary-book-collection-
https://supportyourschool.org.uk/richmond-primary-school/empathy-primary-book-collection-
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REMINDERS
Please do not park on

Towers Drive or on the

adjoining roads, thank you.

The Richmond Park

gate is locked between

9.00am and 3.00pm

The main driving gate on

Towers Drive is closed

between 8.30-8.55am

and 3.05-3.35pm.








